
 Issue 466 

 

January 2023 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.epsommgoc.org.uk 

info@epsommgoc.org.uk  
\ 

 

  

Spotted on a member’s holiday down under! 

Is Dave surprised there is someone taller 
than the Ed! 
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Monthly meetings are on the first Thursday in the month from 7.30pm in 
The Times Square Room, Sutton United Football Club, Gander Green Lane, Sutton SM1 2EY 

JANUARY  

Sunday 1  New Year’s Day Classic Vehicle Gathering at Brooklands - more info here 

Thursday 5 7.30pm Club Night – come along for a social evening and meet the Committee and hear 
our plans for 2023 

Sunday 22 10am Mothballs Run from The Pheasant at Buckland RH3 7BG    contact Malcolm Childs 

Saturday 28 6.45 for 7.15pm 
to midnight 

Dinner Dance and Annual Awards – more details and booking form here 

FEBRUARY  

Thursday 2 7.30pm Club Night 

Tuesday 7 10.45 for 11am Guided tour of Westminster Abbey meet at Cloisters (Group) entrance 
contact Margaret Billinge 

Sunday 12  MG & Triumph Spares Day click here for more info 

Sunday 19 10 am Hunt the Valentine  contact Malcolm Childs 

Thursday 23 10.45 for 11am Additional guided tour of Westminster Abbey contact Margaret Billinge 

Weekend 24-26  London Classic Car Show click here for more info 

   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Sunday 26 March Winchester MGOC Cobwebs Spin 

Saturday 15 April Skittles at Royal British Legion, Limpsfield Chart contact Margaret Billinge 

Friday 26-Monday 29 May  Spring weekend around the Centenary of MG cars contact Nigel Taylor 

Saturday 27 May Centenary of MG cars at British Motor Museum at Gaydon – click for more info. 
Tickets from www.britishmotormuseum.co.uk. 

Sunday 4 June Oxfordshire MGOC MGs in the Park – more info here 

Sunday 4 June Southampton & New Forest MGOC New Forest Run 

Weekend 10-11 June MG Live at Silverstone – Centenary Event 

Saturday 15 July Club stand Whiteley Village 

Sunday 16 July Surrey Run to Chiddingstone Castle 

Sunday 3 September WSMGOC South Downs Run – more info here 

Weekend 8-10 Sept Goodwood Revival 

All events are undertaken at Members’ own risk 
 

CUT-OFF FOR THE NEXT NEWSLETTER IS SATURDAY 21 JANUARY 

Send any entries or photos to kimshros@gmail.com 

 

Copies of this newsletter and back issues can be download from the Newsletters section of the website 
 
 
 
 
  

EVENTS 
Click a name or link for more information 

 

CANINE PARTNERS STAMP APPEAL 

Canine Partners is running an ongoing Stamp Appeal to raise funds for the first year 
of puppy training (£5000 each).  If Members would like to help them achieve their 

goals, Eric will take any postage stamps and send them to Canine Partners on behalf 
of Epsom Area MGOC or they can also be sent directly to Canine Partners – you can 

find more information on their website by clicking here. 

https://www.brooklandsmuseum.com/whats-on/new-years-day-classic-gathering-2023
http://www.mgandtriumphsparesday.co.uk/
https://www.theclassiccarshowuk.com/
http://www.mgcentenary.co.uk/
http://www.britishmotormuseum.co.uk/
http://www.oxfordshiremgoc.co.uk/mgs_in_the_park.html#:~:text=Join%20us%20on%20Sunday%204,Park%20for%20our%20annual%20event.&text=Event%20runs%20from%2010am%20to,no%20need%20to%20pre%2Dbook.
http://wsmgoc.co.uk/south-downs-run.html
mailto:kimshros@gmail.com
http://www.epsommgoc.org.uk/epsom-mgoc-newsletters/
https://caninepartners.org.uk/get-involved/fundraising/recycle-used-postage-stamps/
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Happy New Year everyone. As I am writing this before Christmas, I do not have much to report although we enjoyed the 
Christmas Natter and well done to Nige T for his efficient organisation. 

Hoping to see many of you out and about with your MGs through 2023 and here’s hoping I can make a few more events this 
year! 

 Kim 

 
 
Please see the changed date for the first guided tour of Westminster Abbey, this has been necessary due to the Abbey's 
changed diary of events. Please note also they have increased their charges to £20pp for the Tour. If any member who has 
booked but is unable to do the changed date, would prefer to go on the 23rd February tour or is not happy about the 
increase in charge, I will, of course, refund any monies paid. 

Tuesday 7th February - Guided tour of Westminster Abbey with Guide John Morgan 

Meet at the Cloisters entrance in Dean's Yard at 10.45am for an 11am start (this is the entrance for Group admissions) The 
tour lasts around 1½ hrs. There is a service in the Nave at 12.30pm. 

Members may wish to know that there are both a cafe and toilets in the Methodist Central Hall located across Parliament 
Square about 10 mins walk from the Abbey (it stands at right angles to the Queen Elizabeth Conference Centre). You enter 
up the outside steps in the reception area, turn immediately right and go downstairs where the Welsey Cafe and toilets can 
be found. Alternatively, you can also find a Pret cafe with a toilet and also two pubs in nearby Tothill Street. 

Second Date is Thursday 23rd February. all details as above. 

Saturday 15th April 2023 - Skittles and buffet at the Royal British Legion Limpsfield Chart 

The start time will be 6pm and there is a maximum of 30 persons. Cost is £17 pp. 

Other events 

Visit to the London Postal Museum and Mail Train ride. I wonder if there is interest from the members for this visit which 
was a suggestion before the first lockdown? I also wonder if any member would be able to host any visit as I have done the 
tour to see if it was worth doing so do not need to do it again. 

I would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year. Happy socialising, Margaret 

 
  

EDITOR’S ETCHINGS 

SOCIAL SCENE 

ULEZ EXPANSION 2023 

As mentioned last in last month’s newsletter, it has been announced that the London Ultra-Low Emission Zone (ULEZ) 
will be extended to all London Boroughs from the end of August 2023. This will encompass our monthly meeting venue 
at Sutton United Football Club.  
 
The Committee would like to gather members’ feelings around continued use of our venue and how it will affect you (if 
you are unsure whether your vehicles are ULEZ compliant you can check here). 
 
We have created an online survey which you can access by clicking here. You do not need to have a Google account or 
to logon to complete it, even if you are prompted for an account. For those of you who receive a printed copy of the 
newsletter, there is a printed form attached.  

https://tfl.gov.uk/modes/driving/check-your-vehicle/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdDDuStYbdAp1riXkrAmLDhn4IpefULqiUMrq7oTyUotgiPkg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Doreen and I hope that you had a great Christmas and send our best wishes to all members and their families for a Happy 
and Healthy New Year.  

Monthly Meeting 

In the event that we do not have a Committee Election, the monthly meeting on the 5th will be a social evening meeting the 
Committee members and also to take a look at the new ULEZ legislation being implemented in August throughout the 
geographic area of all the London Boroughs and how it will affect us as a Club.   

2023 Charity Donations 

If any member wishes to nominate a local charity to be considered for a small donation from the club, you should submit a 
written request giving details of the charity and how a donation would be used if they were successful.  Nominations must 
be with Richard Cordle, Area Secretary , by the close of the January 2023 monthly meeting. 

2023 Dinner Dance and Annual Awards – 28th January at 6.45 for 7.15pm, with carriages at midnight. 

You have until 13th January to book for the Dinner Dance and Annual Awards, as we have to give Kingswood Golf and Country 
Club the final number of members and guests attending with their menu choices and make payment two weeks before the 
event itself. Elsewhere in this newsletter you will find full details of the event and how to book, pay and confirm your menu 
choices. If you book for the Dinner Dance and wish to stay at The Lodge overnight, you should ring 01737 832188 as soon as 
possible and tell them that you are attending the Dinner Dance and you will receive a discount. 

That’s all from me this month.  Keep well and safe.  Eric  

 

 
 
What a great start to December with the wonderful turn out for mulled wine and mince pies at our club night at SUFC. 
Nigel’s natter at the Woolpack saw another great turnout, and as always, an excellent meal.  Many thanks to Nigel for all 
the natters he organises, especially in the winter when the car shows are few and far between.  I went down with another 
bug, or the re-emergence of the one I had a few weeks previously, so missed the excellent Dickens ‘Christmas Carol’ walk. 
Linda was able to do it, however, and loved it. It was very interesting, albeit extremely cold. On the positive side they did 
warm up in the pub afterwards. 

There are two big events to look forward to in January. The first run of the year, The Mothballs Run, takes place on Sunday 
22nd, and our Annual Dinner Dance at Kingswood Golf and Country Club the following weekend. These are both very 
popular well attended events, and hope to see a lot of you at both of these events. 

2023 Charity Donations 
This is the final call for charity donations.  If any member wishes to nominate a local charity to be considered for a small 
donation from the club, please submit an email request giving details of the charity and how a donation would be used if 
they were successful.  Please notify me, Richard Cordle, Area Secretary, with your nominations ASAP, but by the close of 
the January monthly meeting at the latest to mailto:zzrjc@hotmail.com  

Happy Motoring,       Richard 
 

 

There are no natters in January but I will let members know the next ones very soon. 

Happy nattering  Nige T 

 
 

  

CHAIRMAN’S CHATTERINGS 

SECRETARY’S SCRIBBLINGS 

NATTERS NEWS 

EPSOM MGOC WHATSAPP GROUP 

I also run our WhatsApp group which members use to keep in touch and to share information or funnies. Members of the 
group sometimes even meet up for coffee at a local garden centre or cafe. 

If you want to join the WhatsApp Group, please text me on 07584 575695, giving your name(s) email-address and phone 
number, and I can add you to the group. 

mailto:zzrjc@hotmail.com
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Several members joined towards the end of 2022 so welcome to: 

• Mo and Sheila Barber from Sutton who own 2 MGs, a 2004 MG TF and a 1958 MG Magnette Varitone, both cars 
being in excellent condition. The Barbers joined the Club on the Autumn Leaves Run. 

• Chris and Shirley Pecover from Orpington who have a 1974 MG Roadster with a V8 engine, again in excellent 
condition. My thanks to Jon and Annabel Kiely who met them on a ferry returning from France after a MGOC Trip 
and explaining what a good club we are! 

The application form for 2023 membership is still in this newsletter and do remember that you can pay me directly by 
cheque or cash or you can pay by bank transfer. If there is no change in your details, there is no need to complete a 
membership form when you renew but forms can be handed to me at a Club Night or posted or emailed to me at 
mrmrchilds9@gmail.com  

Malcolm 

 

 

Welcome to the first report for 2023. I am sure some members may have gone to Brooklands on 1st January for their 
Classic Car Day. Many of the dates for MG Events have now come out in various magazines and websites so do remember 
to keep yourselves up to date with these in the months ahead. 

On Sunday 22nd January we will have our Mothballs Run from The Pheasant at Buckland RH3 7BG to the Lamb at Lambs 
Green RH12 4RG. The route will be around 30 Miles and we will be meeting at The Pheasant from 10am when it opens. 
Please note that we are limited to 40 places at the Lamb and, to date, I have 22 people signed up for the Run and lunch. We 
shall give priority to those doing the Run when booking the lunches at The Lamb. 

In February there is the MG and Triumph Spares Day at Stoneleigh Agricultural Centre in the Midlands, on Sunday 12th -  
this is a return to the normal venue, which makes it easier for those in the South of England. On 19th February we will be 
holding our Hunt the Valentine run which will commence from The Pheasant at Buckland RH3 7BG at 10am and end at The 
Plough at Leigh RH2 8NJ. There will be a pleasant drive in the countryside with the opportunity to look out for answers to 
clues on the way. Full details will be available in the February Newsletter.  We have invited a limited number of cars from 
the MG Car Club SE Centre to join us on this event. Later in the month the London Classic Car Show will be at Olympia on 
the Weekend of 24th-26th February and tickets are available for this event. 

Moving forward, dates have been advised to the MG world for most of the usual runs, such as The Cobwebs Run, The New 
Forest Run, MGs in the Park, Cotswold Caper and The South Downs Run. However, as this year is the centenary of MG the 
highlight events will be 100 years of Motoring at The British Motor Museum on Saturday 27th May and MG & Triumph Live 
at Silverstone on the weekend of 10th-11th June. 

Club members are reminded that the Club has booked a weekend in Warwick from 26th-29th May, to coincide with the 
event on Saturday 27th at Gaydon and we still have places available so do speak to Nigel Taylor our Natters Secretary who 
has organised this weekend away for the Club. 

I am sure that other events will be arranged as the year goes ahead and, of course, do remember to place Sunday 16th July 
in your diaries for the Club’s Surrey Run. Details of this Run are now available to members. 

Happy New Year to all members and do enjoy driving your MG’s in 2023!Malcolm, Membership Secretary 

  

MEMBERSHIP MUSINGS 

CAR EVENTS 

mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
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We are pleased to say that the final plans for our SURREY RUN, which is taking place on Sunday 16th July are now in place.  
The finishing point will be at Chiddingstone Castle, Edenbridge in Kent.  This is a venue that some may remember as we 
have visited there just once before in 2018. 

Chiddingstone was the home of an interesting gentleman called 
Denys Eyre Bower who used the castle to display a vast range of 
artifacts that he had collected over many years. He had a very 
colourful life including a prison sentence and finally going 
bankrupt. Bower left the castle and his collection to the nation 
and, upon his death, a Trust was formed to continue to care for 
the castle and its collection while opening it to the public. I will 
tell you more about this story in future articles. 

Following some very productive meetings, the price of our all-inclusive run package including entry to the castle for driver 
and passenger will be £22. 

Although we change the finish venue of the Run in order to give an element of variety each year, we always start at 
Bocketts Farm near Leatherhead.  As you may know, this arrangement is very convenient because Bocketts provide all the 
essential facilities that we require such as ample parking space, loos and the vital breakfast = these will remain in place for 
2023.  

The route will once again be planned by Foggy and will cover a distance of about 60 miles.  Details and the booking process 
can be found on our Epsom web site at  www.epsommgoc.org.uk 

Those of you wishing to register and pay by cheque or cash can use the form below. 

Wishing you all a very Happy New Year.      Nigel and family 

 .........................................................................................................................................................................................................  

SURREY RUN BOOKING FORM 
Return with stamped self-addressed envelope to:   

Pat Watson, 47 Newlands Way, Chessington, Surrey, KT9 2RW  
Tel: 020 8397 2008   Email: patricia@watsonkt9.f9.co.uk 

Name   ...........................................................................  Telephone   ........................................................................  

Address   ..........................................................................................................................................................................   

   ...........................................................................  Postcode   .......................................................................  

Email   ...........................................................................  

MG Type   ...........................................................................  Reg No    .......................................................................  

Cheque for £22 enclosed payable to EPSOM AREA MGOC 

  

SURREY RUN 2023 

mailto:patricia@watsonkt9.f9.co.uk
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The Dinner Dance and Annual Awards will again be held at the Kingswood Golf and Country Club on Saturday 28th January 
2023 at 6.45 for 7.15pm, with carriages at midnight.  Please note that dinner will start at 7.15pm SHARP.  Whilst the majority 
choose black tie, jacket and tie is quite OK if preferred. The ticket price remains at £35 per head.  

For new members, we meet in the bar where you can purchase a pre-dinner drink if you wish and order wine to be delivered 
to your table. We move to the function room for a super 3-course meal and follow this with our awards, a raffle and then 
dancing to music played by a great DJ. 

 Paul Coleman will be taking bookings, menu selection and, most importantly, your preferred seating arrangements.  Whilst 
it is possible to have tables to seat 12, it is much more comfortable to keep tables to 8 or 10.  It also makes life a lot easier if 
one of your party jots the names down and passes this on to Paul (his contact details are below).   

MENU 
Starters 

Sundried tomato tapenade with prawns, pearl couscous and lime yogurt dressing 

Roasted root vegetable soup with pesto drizzle 

Main Courses 

Tender beef brisket with horseradish mash, roasted carrots,  

 fine beans, and confit of onion sauce 

Lemon and garlic roasted salmon with dauphinoise potatoes,  

baby carrots, fine beans and tomato basil sauce 

Cauliflower and chickpea roulade with gratin potato,  

baby carrots and tomato basil sauce (v) 

Desserts 

Chocolate and caramel tart with vanilla ice cream 

Apple and frangipane tart with strawberry ice cream 

Cheese and biscuits   

Freshly brewed tea and coffee 

 

Please make your menu choices on the below slip. Payment of £35 per person can be made by cash, cheque payable to 
Epsom Area MGOC or bank transfer to Account name Epsom MG Owners’ Club, Account number 20466565, Sort code Sort 
Code 20-24-61 and put Dinner/Dance as the reference. 

Hand the slip to Paul Colman at a monthly meeting, email your choices to paaablo@talktalk.net or send to 126 Ockford 
Ridge, Godalming GU7 2NQ 

 ............................................................................................................................................................................................  

I/we wish to attend the Annual Awards Dinner Dance.  Details and choices are as follows: 

 Name Prawns/Soup Beef/Salmon/Vegetarian Chocolate/Apple/Cheese 

    

    

    

    

 
  

DINNER DANCE & ANNUAL AWARDS 
Saturday 28 January 

mailto:paaablo@talktalk.net?subject=Epsom%20MGOC%20-%20Dinner%20Dance
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MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL/APPLICATION 
 

MEMBER (Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms): Address 

First Name:  

Surname:  

PARTNER (Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms): Postcode: 

First Name: Phone: 

Surname: Mobile: 

Primary email address: 

Additional email address(es): 

 
We sometimes send out urgent and relevant information by email, so please include your email address(es) and add 
mrmrchilds9@gmail.com and, for receipt of the newsletter, kimshros@gmail.com to your safe senders list. 

Newsletters are also distributed by email with a link to the file on our website. This keeps our distribution costs down and 
helps to keep the membership subscription low. If you do not wish to receive it this way, newsletters can be printed in 
black & white and posted. Tick here if you are unable to receive the newsletter by email.  
 

Register of members' MGs - 2021  

Model Type Year Colour Condition* 

     

*Poor / Average / Excellent / Competition 
 
Please tick if willing to be asked to join club displays or film / photographic work  
 
I understand and agree that all the above information will be stored digitally. 
 
Signed  ....................................................................................................................  Date  ............................................................  
 
Please submit cash; a cheque (payable to ‘Epsom Area MGOC’); or make a bank transfer in the sum of £10 for membership 
This covers the member and their partner. 

Bank Details 

Sort Code Account number Account name 

20-24-61 20466565 Epsom Area MGOC 

 

Please enter your name and “membership” as the reference, tick the bank transfer box the bottom of the form and email a 
copy of the bank payment. 
 
Hand your completed form to Malcolm Childs or send this to him by email or to 4 Elgin Road, Sutton, SM1 3SN. 
 

 
For monitoring purposes (please ticket Bank Transfer if paying using this method) 
 
Receipt sent  Sub Paid  Database   Bank Transfer  
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Nigel Taylor is organising a weekend away for members to incorporate The Centenary of MG Cars at the British Motor 
Museum at Gaydon. 

 

The trip is from Friday 26th to Monday 29th May with 3 nights’ accommodation in the Delta by Marriott near Warwick. The 
hotel is central to Warwick, and perfect for Stratford and Birmingham. Spend a leisurely Friday driving to the hotel to start 
enjoying your weekend package which includes: 

 

 Ensuite room with flat screen TV, Wi-Fi, toiletries, tea & coffee making facilities 

 Breakfast each morning 

 Wine reception on Friday evening 

 Group dinner each evening in hotel with time for relaxing in the bar 

 Fitness centre in hotel 

 Free parking at hotel 

 Saturday Club Run to Gaydon (entrance ticket not included) 

 

All this for only £289 per person 

 

To book, contact Nigel Taylor on 07584 575 695 or nigetaylor39@gmail.com with your name, contact telephone number and 
email address. He will send you a booking form with details of how to pay for your weekend. 

Things to know: 

• There is a £20 supplement for sole occupancy of double room 

• BOOK EARLY to secure your place for the weekend 

• Payment can be made by cheque, credit/debit card or bank transfer 

• The weekend is being arranged through IOW Tours and is protected – for details check their Travel Charter and 
their Financial Protection 

• An IOW tours representative will be available all weekend for any queries 

  

CLUB SPRING WEEKEND 2023 

mailto:nigetaylor39@gmail.com
http://iowtours.uk/trading-charter/
http://iowtours.uk/financial-protection/
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Tony Pearse is the Committee Member responsible for our fabulous Regalia. Sport your Club colours with pride or choose 
one of our lovely gifts for you, your family or friends. To buy any item, complete the order form below, including the reference 
number beside the item you want, and email it to anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk or hand it to Tony at a Club Nights. 

CLOTHING 
 Our most popular items are the excellent quality polo 

shirts in both men’s and ladies fits. 

Apart from the usual colours these look great in red and 
orange as you can see here. 

See below for more details 

 FRUIT OF THE LOOM POLO SHIRTS £15 

MENS (SS11) 
Size: S/M/L/XL/2XL/3XL/4XL/5XL 
Colours: Black, heather grey, navy, white, 
bottle green, burgundy, deep navy, emerald 
(mid-green), Kelly (light green), orange, 
purple, red, royal blue, sky blue, sunflower 

LADIES (SS86) 
Sizes 8/10/12/14/16/18  
Colours: Black, bottle green, burgundy, heather grey, 
purple, red, navy, deep navy, royal blue, sky blue, 
sunflower (yellow) or white. 

 MENS TSHIRTS 

FRUIT OF THE LOOM (SS10) £12.50 RUSSELL HEAVYWEIGHT (010M) £17.50 

Size: S/M/L/XL/2XL/3XL/4XL/5XL 
Colours: Black, heather grey, navy, white, 
ash, bottle green, burgundy, classic olive, 
deep navy, light graphite, red, royal Blue, 
zinc, chocolate  

Size: XS/S/M/L/XL/2XL/3XL/4XL 
Colours: Black, bottle green, bright royal, classic red, 
French navy, light Oxford, orange, white 

 WOMENS GILDAN V-NECK TSHIRTS £12.50 

V-neck premium (GD91) 
Size: 8-10/12-14/14-16/16-18 (S/M/L/XL/XXL) 
Colours: Azalea, black, Cornsilk, Heliconia, light blue, navy, red, royal blue, sapphire blue, sport grey, 
white  

 FRUIT OF THE LOOM HOODIES £25 

MENS (SS16) 
Size: S/M/L/XL/XXL 
Colours: Black, burgundy, olive, deep navy, 
heather grey, light graphite, red, royal blue 

LADIES (SS82) 
Size: 8/10/12/14/16/18 (XS/S/M/L/XL/XXL) 
Colours: Azure, black, deep navy, fuchsia, heather 
grey, red, white. 

 

SWEATSHIRTS £17.50 

FRUIT OF THE LOOM (SS120) 
Size: S/M/L/XL/XXL and chest 35-37/38-
40/41-43/44-46/47-49 
Colours: Azure, black, bottle, burgundy, Deep 
Navy, Fuchsia, Heather Grey, Kelly (green), 
Light Graphite, Orange, Purple, Red, Royal 
Blue, White 

RUSSELL (762M) (thicker version)  
Size: XS/S/M/L/XL/XXL/3XL/4XL or chest 34-36/36-
38/38-40/40-42/42-44/44-46, 46-48/48-50 
Colours: Bottle green, bright royal blue, French navy, 
black, bright red, burgundy, classic red, light Oxford 
(grey), purple, sky blue, winter emerald (green) 

  

REGALIA 

mailto:anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk?subject=MG%20Regalia
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OTHER ITEMS 

 CAPS £12.50 

BEECHFIELD (BB58) heavy cotton drill with stitched ventilation eyelets, pre-curved peak, fabric 
strap with tri-glide buckle. 

Colours: Black, bottle green, bright royal, classic red, French navy, light grey, natural and white 

 

MUMBLES BEAR £15 

Bears (MM016) are light brown and 30cm (12”) tall. They can be ordered beautifully dressed in a 
coloured jumper, hoodie or t-shirt, embroidered with the famous Epsom MGOC logo. Choose from: 

• Jumper: Cream, baby pink, baby blue, navy, white, red 

• Hoodie: Fuchsia, navy, red, white 

• T-shirt: Fuchsia, navy, red, white, sublimation white, baby blue, bottle green, burgundy, pink  

 

METAL KEYRING £1.50 CREDIT CARD HOLDER £2 

Keyring with domed decal fob featuring the 
Epsom Club logo 

Plastic credit card holder with Epsom Club Logo 

 

CAR WINDOW STICKERS 50p 

Not just for the car – why not buy one for home, shed, caravan or camper! 

 

PENS £1 

Wow your friends and family when you sign your autograph with a stylish club pen! 

 

 ............................................................................................................  
 

REGALIA ORDER FORM 

NAME: 

TELEPHONE: EMAIL: 

ITEM REFERENCE SIZE COLOUR PRICE 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

TOTAL TO PAY  
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Private Ads are free to members and will stay in the newsletter for 3 issues unless you request an extension. Contact the 
Editor - email kimshros@gmail.com for entry in the next issue. Inclusion of an advert does not indicate Club endorsement 
 

 

 
FOR SALE  

1959 MGA Twin Cam Coupe 

Owned since 1993 following its repatriation to the UK from South Africa where it was 
raced competitively. Full bodywork and mechanical restoration over a number of years 

including a complete engine rebuild by Westwood Portway Ltd. 

Brand new interior – seats (black leather with red piping), trim, carpet and dash top. 
BMIHT certificate UK registered in 2014 

£37,000 

Contact Derek Edwards on 07850 410830 
edwards.mgmadness@ntlworld.com 

 

FOR SALE 

1961 MGA MK 11 Coupe 

One owner since 2002. Originally a LHD export to USA, UK registered in 1989, converted 
to RHD 

Full bodywork and mechanical restoration. Engine fully reconditioned by Classic and 
Race June 2015. Wire wheels conversion 

Brand new interior – seats (black leather with red piping), trim, carpet and dash top. 
BMIHT certificate 

£17,500 

Contact Derek Edwards on 07850 410830 edwards.mgmadness@ntlworld.com 

FOR SALE 

TF hardtop in very good condition 

Ignition blue with replacement headliner 

£200 

Contact Larry Nicoll - larrynicoll@aol.com 

1/3 

. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
  

ADS 

mailto:kimshros@gmail.com
mailto:edwards.mgmadness@ntlworld.com
mailto:edwards.mgmadness@ntlworld.com
mailto:larrynicoll@aol.com
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CLUB STAND REGALIA 
Paul Coleman Tony Pearse 
 01483 423169  020 8643 4703/07592 885 554 
 paaablo@talktalk.net  anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk 
  
SPECIAL EVENTS WEBSITE/FACEBOOK 
Nigel Swann Adam Domaingue 
 01932 247140/07946 262630  07801 497279 
 sueni15@yahoo.co.uk   adam.dom@virgin.net 
  
SOCIAL SECRETARY (Natters) CAR EVENTS 
Nigel Taylor Please contact Membership Secretary 
 07584 575 695   
 nigetaylor39@gmail.com  
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